NOTICE OF CLOSURE DUE TO COVID-19
Here at Rocklin Del Rio Self Storage our top priority is your health and safety during these unsure times. Based on a recent directive from Governor Newsom, our Rocklin Del Rio Self Storage office will be temporarily closed to the public. Placer County has been instructed to shelter in place, restricting non-essential activities in response to the COVID-19 outbreak. Our online services and phone support are still available to you if you have questions. Please make note, if you are on the facility, the restrooms and office will not be available during this time.
GATE ACCESS HOURS
· The gates will still be accessible from 7am to 9pm, seven days a week.
* Late gate access hours are still available upon request. Please call during business hours.
PAYMENTS
Payments can be made by:
· Going onto our website, rocklindelrioselfstorage.com
· Calling during our business hours (we are temporarily accepting payments via phone)
· Mailing in your payment
· Using the drop box located by the front office door
[bookmark: _GoBack]* We will not be taking cash payments at this time. Only checks, money orders, cashiers’ checks or credit cards will be accepted. 
We will continue to monitor the Coronavirus and evaluate when it will be safe to reopen. While we know these actions are unprecedented, safety is our highest priority. We appreciate your patience as we continue to work through the details. Please stay healthy and safe.

